
 

 

 

 
September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9  -  GCSE English Text Books – A Christmas Carol / Animal Farm / Macbeth 
 
In year 9 we begin studying the GCSE literature set texts ‘A Christmas Carol’, ‘Animal Farm’ and ‘Macbeth’. 

Students need to have all these texts from October 2020 to use in class: reading, annotating, sticking post-it 

notes in etc.  

These are the only English GCSE texts you will have to buy. These texts will stay with students until the year 

11 exams. As part of our new interleaving curriculum, the texts will be regularly revisited throughout the 3 

years. 

Each book is now available to purchase online via Parentpay, at a substantially discounted rate: 

 

A Christmas Carol  £6.00 

Animal Farm   £6.50   (Hardback) 

Macbeth   £6.00   (Hardback) 

 

The closing date for the book orders is Sunday 20 September.  

Kind Regards 
 
English Faculty 
 
Please ignore this letter if your child already has copies of the texts. You do not need to inform the school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note: If payment is not received by the deadline or you decide not to purchase 
the item at this time, please be aware the school will not able to supply it to 
you at later date. You will need to purchase the resource from another supplier, 
whereby the discount may not be available to you. 


